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FOR GENERAL RELEASE 

 

1. SUMMARY AND POLICY CONTEXT: 
 

1.1 To receive the following petitions presented at Council, any petitions 
presented directly to the Cabinet Meeting or any e-Petition submitted via the 
council’s website. 

 
185. (i) To receive the following petition presented at Council on 28 January 2010 by 

Councillor Carden and signed by 156 people: 
 
 We, the undersigned, call on Brighton & Hove Conservative Council to 

reconsider its decision to explore the sale of Hangleton Bottom for waste uses 
and other development. We understand that the council’s Waste Local Plan 
identifies several sites for waste use across the city and feel local people 
should have been consulted and informed of all other options before 
Hangleton Valley was singled out with no notice and no local consultation 
before the decision was made. 
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